
From: Robert D. Kelley, Jr.
To: Duke Basha
Subject: Property on Okeechobee Blvd.-Soil Samples and Environmental Report
Date: Wednesday, January 24, 2018 2:13:49 PM

Thank you.  These are very helpful.  We understand that you have soil samples and perhaps an
environmental study.  This will help, as we are ready to submit a detailed development plan for your
approval.  However, we must view these materials in advance.  Thank you.  Rob
 
Robert D. Kelley, Jr. 
Licensed Real Estate Broker
Kelley Consulting Inc.
Commercial Real Estate Brokerage & Finance
561-704-8479
kelley@kelleyconsultinginc.com
http://www.kelleyconsultinginc.com/
         
 
 

From: Duke Basha [mailto:dbasha@TownOfPalmBeach.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, January 24, 2018 1:32 PM
To: Robert D. Kelley, Jr. <kelley@kelleyconsultinginc.com>
Subject: Property on Okeechobee Blvd.
 
Good afternoon Mr. Kelley,
 
Please find attached drawings for our property located at Okeechobee Blvd as requested. This is all
we have.
 
Please contact me with any question.
 
Thank you,
 
Duke Basha
Assistant Purchasing Manager

Town of Palm Beach
Purchasing Division
360 S. County Road
Palm Beach, FL  33480
Phone: 561-227-7001
www.townofpalmbeach.com
 
 
 
Please be advised that under Florida law, e-mails and e-mail addresses are public records. If
you do not want your e-mail address released in response to a public records request, do not
send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact the Town of Palm Beach by phone at (561)
838-5400, or in writing: 360 S. County RD, Palm Beach, FL 33480.
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